
Dear authors, I trust this message finds you well. I have reviewed your article and I want to commend 

you on the insightful investigation into the impact of a visuospatial dual task on interlimb 

coordination in individuals with Parkinson's disease. Your study addresses an important gap in the 

literature and contributes significantly to our understanding of motor control in this population. 

Your clear research question, well-designed methodology, and rigorous analysis of the findings 

provide valuable insights into the nuanced relationship between visuospatial dual tasks and interlimb 

coordination in Parkinson's disease.  

However, I would like to suggest a minor enhancement to further strengthen your manuscript. 

Considering the richness of the data you have collected, the inclusion of a visual representation, such 

as a figure or graph, would greatly enhance the reader's ability to grasp the nuances of your findings 

and improve the understanding of the applied methods. Visual aids can serve as powerful tools to 

illustrate trends, patterns, and key results, making the complex relationships more accessible to a 

broad audience. 

By incorporating figures, you have the opportunity to highlight specific aspects of interlimb 

coordination under visuospatial dual task conditions, reinforcing the significance of your results. This 

visual presentation will not only facilitate a more comprehensive understanding among researchers 

but also enhance the overall readability and impact of your article. 

Thank you for your dedication to advancing our knowledge in this field, and I look forward to seeing 

the final version of your article. 


